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14TH SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 
Shining a Light on What is Happening in Our Parish 
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CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION starts this afternoon, Sunday, September 21st at 

2:00pm downstairs in the Parish Hall.  Parents and candidates 
are expected to attend this short meeting to review 
expectations, and to complete the registration forms.  
Confirmation is open to anyone who will be 11 years old by 
December 31, 2025.  

 

The one who knows his or her own sin is 
greater than the one who raises a corpse. 
Isaac the Syrian 

 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of Barbara Porter, remembering her 
birthday on September 19th, “loved and missed” - by Steve, 

Cory, Natasha & Abigail and Angela, Sophia & Lillianne 
 

In loving memory of Samantha Haines, remembering her 
passing on September 21st – by brother Lucas 

 

In loving memory of Matilda Jefford, remembering her 
birthday on September 22, 1923, and James Jefford, 

remembering his birthday on September 26, 1915 - by Rita, 
Bill, Kirsten, Matthew, Caleb, and Mitchell 

 

In loving memory of Gerald Greenslade, remembering his 
passing on September 23, 2016 – by Lola & Reg Leonard 

 

In celebration of Claria Oliver’s 100th birthday – Audrey 
Mercer 
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ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN GROUP - Do you, or a friend, or someone you 

know require personal and confidential prayer for any 
reason?  If so, we invite you to please reach out in confidence 
to our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda McDonald, at 709-
834-1720, or call our Parish Office at 709-834-4501.  We are 
a very active ministry with many prayerful members ready to reach out in 
thoughtful prayer.  Please go to our website to get a full list of our prayer 
warriors, along with their contact information 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – In addition to our Sunday collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory 
by sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically 
deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or 
monthly).  To register simply go to our website and follow the eGiving 
notes.  If you need any assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or 
email your Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

SPONSOR THE CANDLE – To help offset the printing costs of ‘THE CANDLE’, please 

consider placing a special ‘Memoriam’ or ‘Thank Offering’, 
and have your message placed prominently on the front 
page within the Bible graphic at the top of this weekly 
bulletin, for which your kind donation of $25 would be 
greatly appreciated.  Alternatively, we invite you to place a 
full-page message with a photo and tribute, for which your 
kind donation of $50 would be greatly appreciated.  A paper copy of ‘THE 

CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, and a digital copy is permanently 
available on our Parish website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Our annual Fall Fair is scheduled for Saturday, 
November 8th, so please stay tuned for details.  As a 
further note, the Cold Plate Dinners are scheduled for 
Friday, November 18th. 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK – There continues to be a growing need for 

groceries within our community, and we once again ask that 
you please consider donating food items or money to the 
CBS / Paradise Community Food Bank to help those a little 
less fortunate.  The following are some key items: tea bags, 
flour, canned corn, canned vegetables, and Kraft dinner - 
and/or you may make a monetary donation.  For your 
convenience, you may simply eTransfer your donation to 

donations@allsaintsparish.ca, and please indicate that it is for the Food Bank. 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS - If you would like to receive 

a digital copy of our weekly bulletins, The Candle, and all other 
updates, please email your address to 
communications@allsaintsparish.ca  
 

THE PARISH OF ALL SAINTS would like to invite you to help us continue to help 

the residents of CONCEPTION BAY NORTH who have suffered untold 

devastation as a result of the recent wildfires.  Please be sure to mark your 
donations “Red Cross Wildfires”.  They may be dropped into a collection plate, 
or into our secure drop box at the Parish Hall, or at our Parish Office, or simply 
send an eTransfer to donations@allsaintsparish.ca  
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OUR NEW COLUMBARIUM installation has been 

completed in our Dunn’s Hill Road cemetery, 
complete with a new granite bench.  It is 
essentially ready for use.  A further 
announcement will be made later.  
 

IN MEMORIAL – FOOD BANK 
• In loving memory of my beloved sister-in-law, 

Barbara Porter, remembering her birthday on September 19th - by Aura & 
Jerry Farrell 

 

IN MEMORIAL – CONCEPTION BAY NORTH WILDFIRE SUPPORT 
• In loving memory of, wife Jean Eason - by Barry and Family 
 

IN MEMORIAL – CAPITAL FUND 
• In loving memory of Barbara Porter - by Julie Batten 

• In celebration of Edith Rideout’s 90th birthday – by Barbara Butler 

• In loving memory of my sister-in-law, Marion Butler Hunt, on the second 
anniversary of her passing on September 19th – by Barbara E. Butler 

 

SEPTEMBER 14, 
2025 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Please consider signing up in our 
 e-Giving Program which ensures 
you automatically contribute on a 
regular basis, even during those 
times when you are unable to 
physically attend your Church. 

 

PERCENT OF LAST 

YEAR 
111% 113% 

2025 ACTUAL 4,410 150,870 

2024 ACTUAL 3,967 133,493 

DIFFERENCE 443 17,377 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS OFFICE TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway EMAIL:  office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  WEBSITE:  allsaintsparish.ca  
 FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
                       COMMUNICATIONS TEAM EMAIL: communications@allsaintsparish.ca 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 - Home 
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